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8th November 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your attendance at parents evening. It was a 

wonderful opportunity to meet with you and share some positive stories about how well your children 

have settled into St James Primary School. We are very thankful that you chose St James for your 

child’s education.  

It was lovely to hear your thoughts on how well your children are progressing with their reading and 

I was happy to hear how much they are enjoying reading their books at home. Keep up the hard 

work!  

We kindly ask that children bring their books to school every day so that they have their books with 

them when it is their turn to read.  Books are changed on a weekly basis.   

I would like to politely remind parents that reading books are an expensive purchase for the school. 

We kindly ask that you take good care of these and encourage your children to do the same. Sadly, 

some books have been returned to school damaged, with pages torn in some and water damage in 

others.   

We understand that accidents can happen and that water bottles are prone to leaking. We therefore 

kindly ask that water bottles are not stored in book bags to prevent water damage occurring in the 

future.  Please note that a £5:00 charge will be issued to parents when books are returned to school 

in a damaged condition.  

I would also like to remind parents that earrings are not allowed in school. Clear stud earrings can 

be worn to prevent piercings from closing. We appreciate your support in helping children follow this 

school rule.  

Kindest Regards  

Miss L. Guthrie 
Early Years Teacher 
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